

Mike & Cindy Burgett

Your Missionaries to Japan

Bearing the glorious light of the gospel, unto the dark land of the rising sun

September 30, 2025

Dear Prayer Partner,

Thankfulness

As November approaches, more than any other time of the year, our hearts are filled with thankfulness. As your missionaries, we want to always be thankful for what God has done and is doing here in Japan, and for your faithful support over the past 41 years. May God richly bless you as you have blessed us.

July Concert

Most Japanese love music, and it has been an effective way to attract people to our church. In July, Mrs. Nakamoto, a professional Christian singer, visited our church and performed a concert. Her beautiful soprano voice and wonderful testimony helped us share the gospel with over 50 people in our community.

Youth Event

At the beginning of September, we held a youth event featuring games, pizza, and bowling. Fifteen attended, including two new young people who joined us for the festivities. God is good!



Praise

Mr. Y and Miss S have begun attending our church. They would like to study the Bible with us personally. Please pray that these studies will be fruitful.

Upcoming BBQ

On October 12th, we will be having a churchwide BBQ. It is a great opportunity for our church members to invite their families. Please pray that family, friends, and neighbors will join us for fun, food, and, most importantly, a wonderful gospel message.

Thank you for your faithful prayers and support. May God bless you.

Your Co-Laborers, for Christ,

Mike & Cindy Burgett

Sending Church: Hillview Baptist Church, Springfield, OR • Email: Mike@Burgetts2Japan.Org • Web: www.Burgetts2Japan.Org